

IBI 8TH meeting Action list

Updated 01/03/2011

Strategic Plan revision :

- Sylvie to propose a first outline of Chapter 5 and 4 updates
- All countries to contribute taking into account the national plan so the plans are realistic

EMODNET-Physics

- Hans to provide IBI partner with project presentation and provide more precise outlook of the Data provider workshop that will be held in June .
- Sylvie will provide the Data Provider list that has been established for data exchange

WGOOFE

- IBI partners to review the IBI product pages on www.wgoofe.org and send material to Rosa to provide a more accurate information on what products are available for ICES
- IBI persons interested to participate to WGOOFE should contact Rosa

MFSD

- UK (Rosa , Boris, Mike?) to provide the link to the CP2 report made for DEFRA
- People involved in OSPAR (Glenn and Dave) should represent IBI and provide feedback to the IBI community on development made related to MFSD in OSPAR...
- Manuel to contact G Coppini at INGV to see what indicators are developed for the Med

MyOcean

- IBI partners to register as MyOcean users by signing the SLA so that the user community in the IBI area is visible and recognized
- Glenn and Julien to represent IBI community at the User Forum . IBI people to provide their feedback to them

Data Exchange

- Apply the agreed procedures at data provider level for T&S, Sea Level, Current (ASAP)
- Provide feedback on the RTQC for Bio data so that we can apply such procedure at data provider level in future by June
- Sylvie to Update data provider list with Biogeochemical data providers by March
- Link with SeaDataNet for first version of the T&S product for reanalysis(1990-2010) (June). Specific help from the NODCs involved in IBI (Ifremer, IEO, NERC, MI, IH).
- Each agency having long time series for this period , first T&S and Sea Level, that are not in the SDN infrastructure to study how they can share such data with the IBI partners

Observing System

- Julien/Glenn to provide a revised version of the document prepared in June for the EEA workshop that would make the links with drivers ((Drivers -> requirements ->prioritize for research areas and prioritize the technology) to provide IBI priorities in a more argued manner

River RunOFF

- Update the inventory focusing on on main rivers (30m3/s)without removing rivers that are important when there is extreme events or group of rivers that added together have important impacts. Julien to coordinate
- Julien to report at next meeting to progress on Hype from OOPER project
- MF and MetOffice as well as other Met Offices to study the possibility of getting RT runoff from data elaborated by meteo institutes that could be shared with IBI partners.(Action Joel and Rosa)
-

Model

- Mercator-Ocean to set up common metrics from IBI models available on opendap and run operationally (IST, PreviMER, IMI, MyOcean-IBI V0 & V1) to provide common metrics and allow inter-comparison material to all teams for weekly or monthly analysis.
- Try to involve other partners in the storm surge (ENSURF) (Begonia Perez , Rosa, Fabrice, Enrique, Joel)
- Cross check that IBI INS TAC gathered all the sea level data necessary for ENSURF
- Action on Jerome and Alistair to provide the updated on the IBI Validation plan and Interchange with NWS Validation plan
- Julien to explore the possibility of launching a proposal on inter-comparison of models output in the IBI area through a process oriented validation

Marine Safety

- The result of this survey should be presented by P Daniel to the SaferSeas meeting in Brest in May and ask oil spill modelers to suggest axis for future development of oil spill model (community model) and provide feedback to the ocean model to improve/facilitate these oil spill forecasts

HAB and Ecosystem

- No action

NEXT MEETING place : Brest ? Gran Canaria? Other place ?